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Dear Andrew,

The following is the Scottish Power response to

Review of Incremental Entry Capacity Release Methodology Statement 2008

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to comment on this document.

As a general comment, we would say that over time the IECR has become a clearer and more 
transparent document.

We understand the changes that have been made to be consistent with licence drafting.

Other changes that have been proposed to the frequency and dates of the annual auction could 
necessitate further amendments.  However, we support the most recent changes and have no 
problems with the mark up in Version 7.1.

Should you have any queries on the views expressed, please contact me on the telephone 
number as shown.

Yours Sincerely,

Commercial & Regulation Manager (Gas)
Scottish Power Energy Wholesale


